For Immediate Release
Contact: William J. Aiello
(716) 376-5615

CITY OF OLEAN MUNICIPAL BUILDING HOURS CHANGED

March 16, 2020—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, has announced that until
further notice, public access starting Wednesday, March 18, 2020 to the Olean Municipal

Building will be reduced. The building will be open from 10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. daily or by
appointment. At this time all three entrances will continue to be opened during this time slot.

“This action is in line with the other pro-active efforts that the City is taking to stop the spread
of the COVID-19,” Mayor Aiello said. “And in light of that, | encourage residents planning to
make payments to use the white drop box on the Lincoln Square side of the building or the
drop box in the City Clerk’s Office,” Mayor Aiello said. Receipts will be mailed or e-mailed if
desired.
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